
FCC Music Committee Survey

The FCC Music Committee would like to express our appreciation to the congregation for your willingness
to complete the FCC Music Survey last year. Many people participated and your responses will help our
committee make decisions about our worship through music in the future.

We are sharing the results that are most reflective of our congregation's enjoyment, appreciation and
requests related to worshiping through music.

For the singing of hymns at our church, many favorites were mentioned among the options which people
were invited to list. Of the respondents, 85.7% agree that “our music selections uplift them spiritually”.
Some individuals made suggestions requesting more variety, more spirituals, and more contemporary
music.



Many people responded to how we can share our ministry with people unable to attend worship
or other events. Mainly the answers were to continue with live streaming, to continue with the
Outreach Singers, to make home visits, and to have concerts.

In response to what will help our music ministry encourage newcomers to more fully experience
God’s presence, several people referred to the annual or bi-annual giving of special concerts,
such as was done with the Requiem and the Gloria.

The overall results indicate that a large percentage of our congregation at FCC is happy with the
music program we have presently. As a music committee, we will continue to work with our
music director to provide a variety of music, as well as consider holding some musical concerts
outside of worship.


